
Notice of Privacy Practices

VeroSleep

Phone: 512-549-6639

Email: support@myverosleep.com

Address: 5900 Balcones Dr Suite 100, Austin, TX 78731

This Notice of Privacy Practices (NPP) describes how medical information about you may be used

and disclosed and how you can get access to this information. Please review it carefully.

VeroSleep is committed to protecting your health information. We are required by law to maintain

the privacy of your protected health information (PHI), provide you with this notice, and abide by its

terms.

Uses and Disclosures of PHI:

We may use your PHI for treatment, payment, and healthcare operations. For example:

- Treatment: Sharing PHI with doctors involved in your care.

- Payment: Using PHI to bill for services provided.

- Healthcare Operations: Quality assessment and improvement.

We may also use or disclose PHI without your authorization as permitted or required by law, such as

for public health activities, law enforcement, or when required by court order.

Your Rights:

- You have the right to inspect and get a copy of your PHI.

- You can request an amendment to your PHI.

- You may request restrictions on certain uses or disclosures.



- You can request communications by alternative means or locations.

- You may obtain a paper copy of this notice upon request.

Changes to this Notice:

We reserve the right to change this notice. Any changes will apply to the PHI we already have and

to any information we receive in the future. The new notice will be available on our website and at

your request.

Complaints:

If you believe your privacy rights have been violated, you can file a complaint with us or with the

Secretary of Health and Human Services. We will not retaliate against you for filing a complaint.


